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5th March 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

You are invited to a SATs presentation evening on Monday 23rd March 2020 at 

6.00pm.  This is a meeting only for parents/carers of Year 6 children and will be run 

by the Year 6 Team in 6B.  Children are not requested to be present. 

 

The meeting will cover the different SATs tests the children will take and how best to 

help your child prepare. 

 

This will be a good opportunity to discuss the requirements for SATs week with the 

teachers and an opportunity to ask any questions you may have.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Bland, Mrs Alexander and the Year 6 Team 
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